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Communications – Indra Majore-Dūšele 
 
 

Dear all, 
 
This has been the first year in communication position for me on the EADMT Board. Thank 
you for your trust voting me into this position and also huge gratitude to Elli Kita who has 
helped me to make this first year with new responsibilities quite smooth. Elli’s prepared 
handbook and personal meetings has provided a safe basis for further activity and 
development of communication position. 
Thanks to all colleagues on the Board for welcoming me, I felt as part of the team from the 
first moments.  
 
Main focus of my activities this year: 

• Participate in activities of the Board / regular Board meetings 
 

o Erasmus Plus Project – interviews with applicants  
o Meetings with working groups 

 
• Regular communication with different parties – delegates/ deputies, EADMT listserve 

community members, DMT practitioners and students looking for information and 
exchange projects etc., other professional associations in Europe and USA (dance, 
expressive arts therapies). 
 

• Feed the webpage: 
o regular information update 
o in collaboration with membership committee we organized the membership 

application and renewal forms 
o in collaboration with conference group we opened Vilnius conference page 

 
• Stay in touch with communication WG, planning communication activities regarding 

Vilnius conference. Thank you communication WG team for your stable, independent 
and efficient work!   
 

 
The upcoming year will demand attention toward two big projects – continuation of Erasmus 
Plus Project and 5th EADMT conference in Vilnius.  
 
With a hope for fruitful collaboration with you all, 
 
Indra Majore-Dūšele 


